
 
 
 
 

REACH MS and the Mississippi Parent Training and Information Center 
 

Present 
 

Learning at Home 
A new series this school year for  

families of students with disabilities 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Meeting: Thursday, September 17th at noon  
 
Topic: Schedules and Routines 
 

During this first meeting, we will discuss the importance of setting up consistent routines at 
home. We will provide at-home schedule templates and other resources for helping your 
children keep track of their school work and become more independent in their daily 
routines. There will be opportunities for questions and discussion. 
   
Registration Link: https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/2213880266010567182 

For questions concerning Learning at Home meetings, please email Brittany Herrington 
at brittany.herrington@usm.edu. 
  
We look forward to “meeting” you! 

We know that you might be juggling work, 
your own schedule, and having your children 
home more than before. Or, you might have 
sitters, family members, or siblings looking 
after your children. Join us this school year as 
we meet online monthly to discuss topics 
related to at-home learning and 
“management” specific to children with 
disabilities. We have some topics ready-to-go 
for you, and we will also take requests for 
monthly topics. 
 
Details about our 1st Learning at Home online 
meeting are below. The meeting will be 
recorded for you to view at any time, but your 
live presence and active participation will allow 
you to discuss with others and get feedback on 
your questions.  
 


